
I am respectfully requesting to be put on the next Commissioners meeting agenda to 
discuss the possibility of making a large purchase within Chaserville Fire Department. 
After several attempts to discuss the issue pertaining to our lack of Turn-Out gear, we 
still have not been able to purchase what we need. It is a life safety issue that we have 
at hand. Without this purchase, my personnel are limited to what we can and cannot do 
on any emergency/hazardous scene. This large purchase of personal protective 
equipment would put our personnel back in compliance with the National Fire Protection 
Association (NFPA) code 1971. I would like to address this situation with the 
Commissioners in the work session on the very next Commissioners meeting. Thank 
you. 
 
 
Keith Walker, Chief 
Chaserville Volunteer Fire Department 


